
 

 
 
 
 
14th December 2023 

To our stakeholders:  

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief 

executive statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of 

practical actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or 

expected outcomes.  

GCU is also a member of UN’s Principles of Responsible Management Education (PRME) and 

was one of few Universities globally to participate in the initial pilot for the new reporting 

process which will make way for the Sharing Information on Progress (SIP) 2.0 version being 

launched for all member Higher Education Institutions. In order to align our COE reporting 

cycle to that of UN PRME’s SIP reporting, we want to align our internal reporting cycle with 

the COE deadline.  

We hereby request our COE deadline to be adjusted to 1st August 2024.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

Dr Shariq Sheikh  
BEngg MRes PhD SFHEA 

Senior Lecturer (Associate Professor) in Management  
UN PRME Lead 
Glasgow School for Business and Society (GSBS) 
T: +44 (0) 7915666980 
E: Shariq.Sheikh@gcu.ac.uk 

 


